
You're invited to join a focus group and influence policy solutions meant to
strengthen pathways for future Native educators.  These 90-minute
conversations will take place virtually via Zoom meetings between

May 17th-26th.  Participants will receive a $100 gift card in honor of their time
and suggestions.

Scan the QR Code and complete the
form to register!
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Each of the six conversations will be
limited to 7-9 participants, so if you

are interested please register at
your earliest convenience.

Are you:
Enrolled in an educator preparation
program?
An educational assistant?
A language and culture teacher?
A school or district administrator?

Interested in getting more Native
educators in the classroom?
Have ideas on what supports people
need to become great teachers?

If you have any questions, reach
out to austin.hawk@tntp.org

LIFT YOUR VOICE!


